
CITY OF NOVATO 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING OVERNIGHT WORK 
DOWNTOWN SMART STATION PROJECT 

DEPOT LOT / GRANT AVENUE, APN 153-057-22

Dear Neighbors, 

SMART has scheduled upcoming construction work to install conduits in the SMART right-of-way along 

Railroad Avenue—across from the Downtown SMART Station located at the east end of Grant Avenue. 

This overnight work will begin on Sunday, May 12 and is expected to last 3 weeks. The contractor 

will be working overnight during the week Sunday through Thursday from 10pm – 5am.    

This work has to be completed overnight so that SMART can continue to run trains on their regular  

schedule during the day. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we get this phase of the 

project built.  

For project information and updates, please visit novato.org/downtownstation. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact pw@novato.org or call 415.899.8246 

Date: 05/07/19 




